
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

HOLIDAY NOTES: 

 Wed. Classes will be breaking for the holidays on 

Wed., 12/26 and Wed., 1/2.  Both Travis’ morning class 

and Wed. eve. Bible classes will not be meeting on those 

dates.  Enjoy this special time with your friends and  

       family. 

 THE OFFICE will be closed next Mon., 12/24 - Wed., 

1/2.   

 

 

DECEMBER LOVE AND CARE FEATURED RESIDENT -  

Mildred “Millie” Gault, born and raised in Parkersburg! 

Read all about Millie on the flyer on the bulletin board. 

   

 

BCC Family Notes 

Week  1 

Dec. 30, 2018 

COMING UP THIS WEEK –  DEC.  30 - JAN. 5 
 
 

Sunday - 12/30         Bible Classes - 9:00 a.m.   
                                   Worship - 10:00 a.m. 
                                   Kaufman/Thorn AnchorGroup - Rooms 102-103- 4:30 p.m. 
                                   McClead/Vaughan Group - Coffee Shop - 4:00 p.m. 
                                                                                         
 
Wednesday - 1/2   No classes. Classes will resume on January 9, 2019 
  
Thursday - 1/3      Food Pantry - 5:00 - 6:30 p.m. 
                               H.O.P.E  - 6:30 p.m. 
                               Courage To Change - 7:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday - 1/5      Food Pantry -  10:00 - 11:30 a.m. 
 
     

 

UPCOMING BCC FAMILY EVENTS 

 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 

NEW  QUARTER for Bible Classes beginning Jan. 6. 

More info and flyers available later this week. 

 

NEW MEMBER’S RECOGNITION AND WINTERFEST 

FUNDRAISER LUNCH will take place on Sun., Jan. 20.  

Please be with us as we celebrate our new partners for 

the year of 2018, and plan to stay for lunch after worship.  

All donations will help our teens get to WINTERFEST. 

 

 

 

 

BelpreYouthMinistry 
 

BIBLE BOWL study/practice continues at Travis and 

Kate Williams’ home on Tuesdays  from 6-7:30 p.m. 

This year we will be studying the book of John.  Bible 

Bowl is a lot of fun and a great way to dig deeper into 

the Bible. If you’ve never done, come and try it.   

 

WINTER JAM - Sat., Jan. 19 in Columbus.  

Cost is $35, payable to church. Doors open at 3:30 pm. 

Our departure time TBD, but probably around 12:00 pm 

with our return home late Sat. night. Remember to  bring 

money for lunch and dinner. Sign up is outside Travis’s 

office. We need at least 10 attending to receive early en-

try. Deadline to sign up is Jan 6th.  

 

WINTERFEST - Save the dates - Feb. 15 - 17.  Details 

coming. 

ATTENDING SHEPHERD  

 12 .  30  . 18 

Dan Canada 



BCC MINISTRIES AND LEADERS 

 
Caring & Sharing 

Kay Haynes  &  Regina Osburn 
 
 

Children’s Education 
Stephanie Miller & Jerry Brown 

 
 

Courage to Change - 
(Hearts, Hang-ups, and  Habits) 

Mary Ann Thorn  
 
 

Doxa Praise and Worship 
Travis Williams  

 
 

Adult Education 
Phil Stanley  &  Nathan Tewanger 

 
 

H.O.P.E.-(Healing Of Past Emotions) 
Sharon McClead 

 
 

Love In Action/Benevolence 
Anita Vaughan & Sharon McClead 

 
 

Media 
Nathan Tewanger 

 
 

Missions 
Mary Ann Thorn   

 
 

Prayer 
Pam Conger 

JANUARY SERVICE 

CONNECTIONS 

Dec. 30       Team 6 
Jan. 6          Team 1 

Jan. 13        Team 2 

Jan. 20        Team 3 

Jan. 27        Team 4 

 

COMMUNION 

 
PREPARE/CLEAN-UP           
Mitch & Sarah Barton/

Joe & Suzan Edgell 

 
MAKE BREAD 
JoAnn Wilson 

NURSERY SERVICE 
 

Dec. 30     Penny Morris  &  Tobie Newberry                                          
Jan. 6        Brenda Durham & Cat Penrod                

Jan. 13      Gideon Barton & Sarah Barton            

Jan. 20      Katie Morris & Carly Tewanger               

Jan. 27      Janet Gilbert & Kristin Hand 

COMMUNION SERVICE 

           Carport                      Office 

        Jerry Brown  Chuck Hinzman 

        Bryan Foreman Bob Caldwell 

        Chris Newberry Dave Alloway 

        Bailey Sprague Gerald Cole 

 
       Alternates - Phil Stanley & Scott Eckels 

WORSHIP PARTICIPANTS             

                 

                   PRAYER                    COMMUNION   

Dec. 30    Eric Penrod              Ryan Werry           

Jan. 6       Dan Canada             Travis Williams           

Jan. 13     Ron Spencer            Wes Crum             

Jan. 20     Jared Feathers         Ron Feathers          

Jan. 27     Bob Crum                Mark Spence  

READING OF SCRIPTURE :  Ryan Werry  

JANUARY CELEBRATIONS 

COURAGE TO CHANGE 

 

Again in 2019 from January to March, Courage to Change is 

cooperating with Dominique Dye from the Prosecuting Attor-

ney’s office and the Mid-Ohio Valley (MOV) Combatting Ad-

diction With Grace organization in the Project: Get Clean.  The 

purpose is to aid in fighting the drug epidemic by providing 

recovering addicts with toiletries to get clean, while they are 

getting clean at an in-patient treatment facility.  Courage To 

Change is collecting the following items: shower caddies, 

shampoo and conditioner, toothbrushes (medium or soft), 

toothpaste, deodorant, lotion, bar soap, flip flops, also note-

books, pens, and binders, NO perfumes, make-up, or hair dye. 

These items will go to people coming from incarceration to an 

in-patient recovery facility.  There is a box on the table by the 

office entrance.  We will be collecting these items until March.  

Please help our group help those get clean while they are 

getting clean from drugs.  Thank you. 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

  
JAN. 
 
21 -   Dave and Diane Alloway 

25 -   Luke and Joyce Williamson 

30 -   Don and Becky Burch 

DEC. 
 
30 - Dominic Pennisi 
31 - Joe Langford 
 
JAN. 
 

4 -  Kari Brown 
5 -  Michael Cline 
       Sandy Lorentz 
       Dan Osburn 
9 -   Kay Schwarzel 

10 - Nicole Yoho 

16 - Chris Grose 

18 - Angela Feathers 

        Don Lallathin 

20 - Shannon Osburn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 - Janet Gilbert 

        Milt Morris 

        Phil Stanley 

26 - Reta Fridley 

        Virginia White 

28 - Larry Brown 

30 - Eric Miller 

31 - Kim Ward 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

LOVE IN ACTION 

 

Love In Action celebrated the Birth of Jesus with a Community 

Dinner on Christmas Day at Belpre Church. The meal offered  

a full holiday feast of ham, green beans, scalloped potatoes, 

rolls and apple pie, cupcakes and cookies for dessert.         

Approximately 175 adults and children were fed with another 

100+ meals delivered. Giftbags were given to each visitor. The 

atmosphere was one of Christian kindness and gratitude for 

all our many blessings.  Sharing a special day with those who 

might not have had a place to go or others to be with was the 

greatest gift of all.  Additionally, all extra food was delivered 

to Latrobe Street Mission where it was served for Christmas 

Dinner that evening. Many, many thanks go to all the helpers 

and volunteers who worked tirelessly and to those who do-

nated gift bags so that Belpre Church could reach out to so 

many with love.  


